ity

Dear Tenants,

We at GatoCity hope you are remaining healthy during these are unprecedented times. The Coronavirus
has transformed our daily lives, and we want to take a moment to address the situation:

First of all, please follow the CDC guidelines. There is an overwhelming amount of information being
shared on the internet, and it is important to know what is fact and what is not.

Take care of yourselves by taking necessary precautions. Wash your hands after touching public doors,
etc, and / or use a disinfectant wipe or rubber gloves to do the touching.

We have discussed with our maintenance staff how to address essential maintenance issues and to take
proper care in doing so. Our cleaning company has reached out to us to reassure us they are taking the

same precautions when they continue to regularly clean the common areas.

If you have any concerns about financial hardship affecting your ability to pay rent, etc, please BE
PROACTIVE in contacting our office to discuss options.

We are all in this together, and we will all get through this.
Take care,

GatoCity Properties



